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9th October - Film Night - 3:15pm - 5pm  

11th October - Year 5 Trip to Jodrell Bank  

17th October - Parents Evening  

18th October - KS1 to Beacon Fell 

24th October - Halloween party  

3;45pm - 4:45pm pm Infants  

5;00pm - 6:00pm Juniors 

27th October  - Attendance Party and Half Term 

 
In regards to the start and end of school, we’d just like to say Thank you! 

Thank you for helping us by not arriving too early in the mornings and 

also not coming on to the premises before 3:05pm at the end of the day.  

Parking has massively improved, we still need to be thinking about 

where we park and if children and adults can get passed, this is even 

more important now as we have a parent who uses a Guide Dog, A guide 

dog will lead its owner onto the road and around a car that is parked on 

the pavement - quite daunting, especially with little ones, please bear 

this in mind when parking  

 Can we say a HUGE THANK YOU to you all for the support with the 

Macmillan ‘Cake Off’. This was one of the biggest and most popular 

fundraisers we’ve ever had! (and it was tasty) 

The final total came in at £306 raised, this is an outstanding amount 

raised for a charity that’s close to our hearts. We’re thinking of making 

this an annual event so get practising those baking skills - we may even 

sort a trophy for next year - Pool House Master Baker! 

 Thank you for all the Harvest donations, all the food donated will be  

given to Str Eileen at ‘Share It’ to hand out to people in the local        

community. If you know anyone that would benefit from receiving any of 

these donations then please let us, or Str Eileen know.  Also a big thank 

you to anyone who came to our Harvest Assembly, I think you’ll agree 

the singing is amazing, how brave are our solo singers! Well Done girls  

 As you may have heard, Nursery managed to secure a place in next 

years London Marathon! They have Rob Bradley running it for them, 

Rob has some great links to Nursery as his children have attended as 

well as his Niece and Nephews, he also has a great link with school as he 

is Mrs C Bradley’s husband. We will be doing lots of fund raising for Rob 

and Nursery so keep your eyes peeled and try and show some support. 

He has started training and already smashed the Hero Assault Course 

at Avenham Park and the ‘Run Preston 10k’ All donations are being  

taken through VIRGIN MONEY GIVING page and searching Pool 

House Nursery (the link is on our Facebook page) Virgin have a totalizer 

too so we can keep track of how much we’ve raised for him! Good Luck 

Rob!! #RunRobRun 

 


